
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

12-23-2015 
Mary C. Gonzales 
189 Gonzales Rd. 
Bueyeros, NM 88415 
575-673-2916 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Rebecca Archuleta <rebarchuleta@msn.com> 
Thursday, December 24, 2015 9:07 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protest Of Application to inject Breitburn Operating LP 1930 SWD No.124G (API 
30-021-20692; App. NO. PMAM 1531359203) ULG, Sec. 12 T19n R30E NMPM Harding 
County 

As a land owner near the proposed site of Breitburn's injection saltwater brine well, I would like to express my concerns 
of the proposed application as follows: 

1. Chemical contamination of the Ogalla aquifer. 
2. Chemical contamination to nearby Ute Creek, part of the Canadian Watershed 

that feeds into Ute Dam, in Logan, N.M. and on into Texas. 
3. Chemical contamination of private land and nearby State Land. 
4. Chemical contamination hazards due to accidental equipment malfunction or 

human error caused spills. 
5. Threats to the future of our agricultural and recreational livelihood and overall 

quality of life. 
6. Responsibility for environmental damages. 

What studies have been done that positively show no concern of the migration of these chemicals to the ground water 
or surface water? Can you provide me any predicted modeling studies that have been used in determining such 
injection is safe. Please provide me evidence. If you don't have the evidence how can you approve this application. Do 
not make a hasty decision when oil companies can commission such studies to support their actions. Don't advance their 
application without proof. Anything short of that would be irresponsible. 

Our family homestead in Harding County prior to 1886 and have survived natural disasters, but are fearfully we could 
not survive a man made disaster that contaminates our precious watershed. 

Mary C. Gonzales 
Rebecca Gonzales de Archuleta 
Power of Attorney 
rebarchuleta@gmail.com 

cc: Senator Tom Udall 

Sent from my iPad 
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